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Eric Fryson 

From: Jim Dry [jimdry@razorline.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 07,2012 3:33 PM 
To: Catherine Beard; Filings@psc.state.fl.us; Lee Eng Tan 
cc: brad. kline@phelps.com; ‘Richard Jaubert‘ 
Subject: NewPhone filing 

Attachments: FL Motion to Withdraw ETC Application.pdf 

Please find attached Image Access, Inc.’s Motion to  Withdraw Application Without Prejudice, to  be filed 
in the referenced docket. 

The FPSC Division of Regulatory Analysis and Office of General Counsel are copied on this electronic 
filing. 

Jim Dry 
President 
Image Access, Inc., d/b/a NewPhone 
5555 Hilton Ave., Suite 415 
Baton Rouge, LA 70808 
Phone: 225-214-4414 
Fax: 225-214-4111 

5/7/20 12 



May 8,2012 

Ms. Ann Cole 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

e Lectron icaL& filed 
yilings@sc.state.jl. us) 

Re: Docket No. 080523-TX; Application of NewPhone for Certification as an Eligible 
Telecommunications Carrier 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Please find enclosed Image Access, Inc. d/b/a NewPhone's Motion to Withdraw 
Application Without Prejudice to be filed in the above-referenced docket. 

Please refer any questions about this filing to me at 5555 Hilton Avenue, Suite 415, 
Baton Rouge, LA 70808 or telephone at 225-214-4414. 

Sincerely, 

Is/ Jim Dry 

Jim Dry 
President 
Image Access, Inc. d/b/a NewPhone 

cc: Catherine Beard (cbeard0,psc.state.fl.us) 
Theresa Tan -) 

PD.6248416.1 



BEFORE THE 
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In Re: Application of Image Access, 1 
Inc. d/b/a NewPhone for Certification as ) Docket No. 080523-TX 
an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier ) 

MOTION TO WITHDRAW APPLICATION WITHOUT PREJUDICE 

COMES NOW, Image Access, Inc. d/b/a NewPhone (“NewPhone”) before the Florida 

Public Service Commission (“FPSC” or the “Commission”), by and through its President, and 

respectfully moves to withdraw, without prejudice, its Application for Certification as an Eligible 

Telecommunications Carrier, which was filed in the above-captioned docket on August 5,2008. 

On April 19,2012, NewPhone filed a notice with the Commission in FPSC Docket No. 120124- 

TX, informing the Commission that NewPhone will discontinue providing services in the State 

of Florida, which proposed discontinuance is expected to occur between June 19,20 12 and July 

18, 2012. NewPhone’s proposed discontinuance of service is being accomplished without 

surrender or cancellation of its telecommunications authorization. 

WHEREFORE, Image Access, Inc. d/b/a NewPhone respectfully requests that its 

Application for Certification as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier in the above-referenced 

docket be withdrawn, without prejudice, and that this docket be closed. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/S/ Jim Dry 
Jim R. Dry, President 
Image Access, Inc. d/b/a NewPhone 
5555 Hilton Ave., Suite 415 
Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70808 
Telephone: (225) 214-4414 
Facsimile: (225) 214-41 11 
j imdrv@,newphone.com 


